
Department of Housing and Urban Development 

Washington, DC  
 

(Agency or Activity) 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
By____________________________________________ 
  
 
Dated_________________________________________________ 
 
 

  
 

THIS IS AN OFFICIAL NOTICE BY THE FEDERAL LABOR RELATIONS AUTHORITY 

THIS NOTICE MUST NOT BE ALTERED, DEFACED, OR COVERED BY ANY OTHER MATERIAL 

 
If employees have any question concerning this Notice or compliance with its provisions, they may communicate directly with the Regional 
Director for the Federal Labor Relations Authority whose address is: 
 

Federal Labor Relations Authority 
Washington Regional Office  

1400 K Street, NW, Second Floor 
Washington, DC 20424-0001 

Phone:  202-357-6029 
Fax:  202-482-6724 

WA-CA-17-0082 

FLRA Form 55 
(Rev. 7/89) 

 
 

 

                         

 
 

POSTED PURSUANT TO A SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT 

APPROVED BY A REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF THE 

FEDERAL LABOR RELATIONS AUTHORITY 

 

 
WE WILL respond timely to requests for information 
made by the American Federation of Government 
Employees, Local 476 and Council 222, AFL-CIO as 
required by Section 7114(b)(4) of the Federal Service 
Labor-Management Relations Statute (Statute). 
 
 
 

WE WILL NOT, in any like or related manner, interfere 
with, restrain, or coerce our employees in the exercise 
of the rights assured them by the Statute. 


